nov of 1979

NOTE T0: The Files
FROM: ¢ John T. Collins
SUBJECT: POTENTIAL SECURITY VIOLATIONS

In 2 meeting of Derry Township Supervisers om November 5, 1979, I was advised
by two town residonts that several Met Ed and contractor employees have been
observed climbing the controlled area fences to avoid searches. The residents
faformed me that this practice has occured numercus times over the past six
wonths. Several weeks ago, they informed me that one contractor employee,
in trying to climb the fence, fell and broke his ankle. I tolR hiwm that I
vas unevare of any such incidents or about the alleged accident, However, I
would look into the allegation.

On Hovember 6, 1979, I met with Jim Stacey, Chief of Met Ed Security and I
vas assured that such practices as noted above, have not occurred nor had
there been any individual hurt on the site the time period noted.

Jolm T. Collins, Deputy Director
TMI Support

ce:  R. MeGaughy
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